
Committee on Higher Education Funding 
 
The Committee on Higher Education Funding shall: 
1. Evaluate models for higher education funding that are used in other states 

to support institutions similar to NSHE institutions and compare those 
models to the current funding model used in Nevada, including allocation 
methodology and institutional costs for the delivery of instruction. 

2. Determine whether other funding allocation methods would be 
appropriate for NSHE, whereby different missions of research 
universities, state universities, and community colleges are appropriately 
considered. 

3. Review and make recommendations regarding the method(s) used by 
other states in the use and reporting of revenue and expenses outside of a 
state-supported operating budget. 

 
A final report with the results of the Committee’s work and any recommendations 
will be submitted to the Board of Regents, Governor, and Legislative Counsel 
Bureau no later than August 31, 2024. 


